
From the Desk of the Principal: Mrs. Jacqueline Johnson 

For the week of October 26 to October 30, 2020 

Dalewood Reorganization: Due to changes with in-school registrations, Dalewood will undergo 

a reorganization that affects staff numbers and class assignments. We will be working through 

this process this week and will communicate any changes to parents as soon as possible.  

Thursday, October 29,  2020: Progress Reports will be sent home with students 

Friday, October 30, 2020: Halloween Fun Day. Students can wear costumes to school as per 

prior years practice (e.g., no weapons, no costume masks that might impede vision, no 

inappropriate images, etc.) Students choosing to wear a costume should come to the school 

already wearing the costume and keep the costume on for the duration of the day. Student 

costumes must be able to accommodate a face covering as per COVID requirements. There will 

be no parades or sharing of food or drink.  We will continue to maintain safe practices including 

physical distancing and hand hygiene.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


